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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1710 provides that any meat processed by a state inspected facility and sold within the 

borders of the state shall not require approval from the United States Department of Agriculture 

(USDA); provided, the meat must meet pass all state inspection requirements in state law. Meat 

sold within the state must be affixed with the label of “For Intrastate Use Only” as well as 

“Oklahoma Beef”, “Oklahoma Bison”, Oklahoma Pork”, or “Oklahoma Chicken.” 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


